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Suspension of trading effective Close of Trade 21st June 2021 

 
 
As advised in the Shareholder Update on 4 June 2021, ICS has been in discussion with 
the ASX regarding the timing of the suspension of trading in ICS shares, subsequent to 
the sale of ICS’s main undertaking, Medical Billing and Collections.  
 
Despite ICS’s hope that the suspension of ICS shares would occur subsequent to the 
payment date of the proposed dividends and capital return, ASX has today advised that 
the suspension will occur at close of trade, on Monday, 21 June 2021.  
 
Please call Greg Quirk, Company Secretary on 0419 263 514 if you have any queries.  
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